
Planning applications reviewed from June to August 2020 

 
No new application was submitted to SLDC. 

 

The following new applications were submitted to YDNP - 

S/05/36 Lane Side Casterton. Householder planning permission for demolition of existing single storey 

extensions; erection of new single and double storey extensions to provide garage and additional living space 

together with internal and external alterations to the property.  

KLDCS believes that the original external features of this house are worthy of conservation, and have objected 

to the bland composition and treatment that has been proposed for both the original house and for the new 

extension. KLDCS would hope to see a much more imaginative design proposed for the large new extension; 

one that would both complement the original house and would also demonstrate a clear distinction between 

old and new. 

S/04/18A Townend Barn, Barbon Full planning permission for conversion of barn adjoining house into a three 

bedroom dwelling and installation of package treatment plant.  

KLDCS challenged the introduction of additional openings, in particular the new window on the front elevation 

in this revised scheme, but overall KLDCS believes this to be a carefully considered barn conversion. 

 

The following new applications were also submitted to YDNP, KLDCS had no comment 

S/04/7C Land between Parkfield and Oaklands, Moorthwaite Lane, Barbon Approval of reserved matters 

following outline permission S/04/7A for erection of single storey dwelling, associated parking and landscaping 

and provision of package treatment plant 

S/11/14, 14A and 14B. Bainsbank, Middleton (site 1, 2 and 3) Full planning permission for erection of three 

polytunnels merged lengthways to form 1 block of polytunnels for the purpose of lambing sheep. 

 


